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 At its 41st plenary meeting, on 26 July 2002, the Economic and 
Social Council took note of the note by the Secretary-General 
transmitting the report of the Secretary-General of the International 
Telecommunication Union on the ongoing preparatory process for the 
World Summit on the Information Society.1 
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